
 

29th April, 2022 

 

It was terrific to welcome students back yesterday after a well-deserved break following such a long first term. 

All students and staff, teaching and non-teaching, are to be commended for their hard work and perseverance 

during Term 1. 

  

Over the break, the College ran an induction for the new mentors in our Nexus Mentoring Program. During the 

last three years we have now inducted more than 50 old-collegians into our mentoring program. The program 

connects Year 11 & 12 students with old collegians who work in a career where the student would like to pursue 

a career. It has yielded outstanding results for the students as well as the mentors. It has also been a great way 

for the mentors to become re-connected with their school and give back to the community. 

  

Our next College event is the annual Open Day which is being conducted as follows: 

  

St Paul’s Campus            -             Sunday 22 May               -             10.30 am – 1.30 pm 

Notre Dame Campus      -             Sunday 22 May                -             11.00 am – 2.00 pm 

  

Registrations are essential for these events and can be made under the Tours & Events tab on the right hand 

side of the College website, www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au 

  

Enrolment applications for Year 7, 2024 are now being accepted. Closure date for these to be submitted 

are Friday 19 August. If you currently have a child in Grade 5 and wish to be considered for a place at the 

College, it is a requirement to submit an application. A Prospectus Pack containing an application form can be 

requested under the enrolments tab on the right hand side of the College website homepage, by 

emailing enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au , calling the College Registrar on 8325 5119 or visiting the friendly 

staff in reception of either of our campuses. 

  

We hope to see you at an event soon. 
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